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31st March 2022
Dear Parents and Carers,

End of term arrangements - Spring Term

It has been a very busy term at school and as we move towards the end of term I am writing to
confirm arrangements for our final week of term. It has been a lovely term as we have returned to
almost pre-pandemic arrangements at school and we are looking forward to an even more
exciting Summer Term. As always, I am hugely grateful for your help and support - we wouldn’t
be able to do it without you!

Monday: Yellow and Blue day for Ukraine. Children can come to school in something blue or
yellow for a small donation of £1. All money will be going to The Disasters Emergency Campaign
for Ukraine: https://www.dec.org.uk/appeal/ukraine-humanitarian-appeal We will have our fund
raising buckets outside school in the morning. Children can come to school in their uniform if they
prefer.

Easter Egg Roll: Children should bring their decorated eggs to school ready for their class heats.
This year to support our fundraising for Ukraine, we are asking for a 50p entry fee donation.

Tuesday: This will be a usual Tuesday at school.

Wednesday: Ukraine coin trail. We would love any spare 2p and 1p coins (we wouldn’t say no
to any 5, 10 or 20ps)! House Captains will be attempting to make a coin trail map of the Ukraine.
All coins donated will go towards our fundraising for Ukraine.

Forest school will take place for Year One as usual.

Thursday: Will be a usual Thursday at school. Forest School will take place for Reception and
Year Two as usual.

Friday: Last day of term:

Forest School will take place for Year 5 as usual.
Year Three will have Brighton and Hove PE as usual. Year 6 and Year 4 will not be having PE.
All children will have their lunch at 12pm so that we can all come together for our Easter Egg Roll
Final.
12.30pm - Families are invited to our Easter Egg Final
1.15pm Term finishes for all children. The school buses will also leave at 1.15pm.
There will also be a PAKSA cake sale on Friday.

Summer term begins: Children should return to school on Monday 25th April.

We are all excited about next week and look forward to being able to come together as a school
community - fingers crossed it’s a little warmer!

Yours sincerely

Mr King
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